
Mendocino County Homeless Services Continuum of Care:  CA-509 

HUD Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) 
For FY 2019 Continuum of Care Funds 

On July 3, 2019, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) issued the Continuum 
of Care (CoC) Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) for 2019 Continuum of Care funds.  Based on 
documents provided by HUD, Mendocino County applicants are eligible for a combined total of 
approximately $1,701,225 for new and renewal FY 2018 Continuum of Care projects.  A total of 
$1,572,595 is available for renewal projects.   

The following funds are available for NEW projects: 

- A total of $78,630 in bonus funding is competitively available for one or more permanent
supportive housing projects (PSH), rapid rehousing projects (RRH), joint transitional housing –
rapid rehousing projects (TH-RRH), HMIS projects, or Coordinated Entry projects.

- A total of $50,000 in Domestic Violence (DV) bonus funding is competitively available for one or
more projects serving victims of domestic violence.

Please note that the NOFA allows for a reallocation of renewal funds, if recommended and approved by 
the Continuum of Care. 

The local timeline for activities related to the implementation and executive of this NOFA follows this 
announcement and is posted on the MCHSCoC website.   

Prospective applicants should review the Continuum of Care NOFA in full at: 

https://www.hudexchange.info/resource/5842/fy-2019-coc-program-nofa/ 

For questions about this HUD Notice of Funding Announcement and local selection process for 
Continuum of Care funding, please contact Megan Van Sant, Senior Program Manager, at 
707-463-7733 or by email at vansantm@mendocinocounty.org.
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